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Master Builders Honours Rob Menzies 

The Master Builders Association has conferred an Honorary Membership on Mr Rob Menzies, the 

Executive Manager Strategic Development with Roebuck Estate Development. 

According to Master Builders Director, Michael McLean, Rob Menzies has contributed a lot of his 

energies to the well-being of the building industry in Broome. 

“Rob Menzies is a passionate advocate about growing the Broome economy and making it a better 

place for its residents and visitors”, Mr McLean said. 

“As Rob’s vision aligns with our builder and other members based in the Kimberley region he has 

effectively become one of our local ambassadors.” 

“Roebuck Estate Development has been the major local sponsor of the Master Builders-Bankwest 

Building Excellence Awards for the Kimberley and Pilbara regions for the last 15 years which 

demonstrates a huge commitment to our industry.” Mr McLean said. 

“Mr Menzies has worked closely and tirelessly with our Regional Manager, Mrs Di Gilleland who is 

based in Geraldton in co-ordinating a number of events in Broome over the last 15 years.” 

“The opportunity to host our annual Building Awards alongside Zanders at Cable Beach, one of the 

most idyllic settings in Australia, came about because of Rob Menzies.” 

“Mr Menzies is a previous Regional Member of the Year with Master Builders and in 2014 was 

named one of 12 Champions of Master Builders North West Branch first 50 years – the only person 

from the Kimberley to receive this accolade.” 

“The criteria for Master Builders Board in determining an individual’s suitability for an Honorary 

Membership is whether that person would enhance the status of the Master Builders Association. 

Rob Menzies, through his actions, has already enhanced Master Builders status in the Kimberley and 

Pilbara regions and we are confident he will continue to do so,” Mr McLean said. 

The Honorary Membership plaque was presented to Rob Menzies by Master Builders President, 

Robert Spadaccini at the Association’s annual awards function in Broome on Saturday 16 June in the 

presence of 150 members and guests. 

Mr Menzies said he was humbled to receive such an honour and had enjoyed every opportunity to 

assist Master Builders in conjunction with his job at Roebuck Estate Development. 

 

 



 

 

 

Roebuck Estate Development recently engaged Broome Builders, H&M Tracey and CWD 

Developments to build three homes in Roebuck Estate to assist the building industry. 

For more information please contact: 

Michael McLean, Director - w: 9476 9800 m: 0412 376 660 

Di Gilleland, Regional Manager – w: 08 9921 5061 m: 0419 854 413 

Rob Menzies, Roebuck Estate Developments – w:08 9470 7200 m: 0417 946 625 

 


